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I attended all of the board meetings this year.  

 

I served on the Long-Range planning committee in which we rolled our a 4 year long-range 

plan that included a new mission and vision statement as well as a new board 

reorganizaiton and advocacy plan. I am looking forward to seeing where ICTA goes from 

here.  

 

As this is my last year in my four year presidential rotation, I want to thank everyone on 

the board and every board member I have worked with over the last several years. It was 

amazing learning about and form all of my colleagues from across the state. I am proud of 

all the work we have done and proud to serve!  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Kacy Stevens 

Kacy Stevens, Past-President 


